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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS OF THE SUB-FUND DIGITAL FUNDS STARS EUROPE EX-UK 

This document is important and requires your immediate attention. If in doubt, you should seek 

independent professional financial advice. 

Unless the context otherwise requires, words and expressions contained in this notice shall bear the 

same meaning as in the prospectus of the Fund dated September 2022 (the “Prospectus”). 

 

Luxembourg, 26 September 2022 

 

 

Dear Shareholder, 

Notice is hereby given to you, as shareholders of the Sub-Fund “Digital Funds Stars Europe ex-UK” of 

the Fund, that the Sub-Fund will be renamed to “Digital Funds Stars Continental Europe” as of 27 

September 2022.  

This name change will have no impact on the Sub-Fund’s investment policy or its investment process, 

which remain unchanged. 

Furthermore, this name change will have no impact on the ISIN codes, Bloomberg tickers or any other 

characteristics of the Sub-Fund’s share classes. 

Your usual commercial contact at J.Chahine Capital (Management Company of the Fund) remains at 

your disposal for any further information. 

The amended prospectus of the Fund dated September 2022 implementing, amongst others, the above-

mentioned change is available at the registered office of the Fund and may be sent to you, free of 

charge, upon request. 

Relevant documents of the Fund are also available on the following website: 

http://www.chahinecapital.com 

This notice is for information only and you do not need to take any additional action in this respect. The 

board of directors of the Fund is of the view that the above changes will not materially prejudice any of 

your rights or interests. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For the board of directors of the Fund 


